

**NR\_key\_name:** C5782ACDB6A4DCC28525635600525042  
**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 06/27/1996  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 10:59:16 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 06/27/1996  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 10:59:05 AM  
**Subject:** Re: Cancellation of the San Francisco Trip

Will do.  
 To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: From: David Marwell/ARRBDate: 06/27/96 10:57:02 AMSubject: Re: Cancellation of the San Francisco Trip  
 Can you notify the organizers of the conference of your change in plans and ask them to provide us with a report of any significant issues that come out of the meeting.  
 To: David Marwell/ARRBcc: From: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBDate: 06/27/96 10:39:12 AMSubject: Re: Cancellation of the San Francisco Trip  
 It is always difficult to know whether something will turn out to be important. The issues that are being discussed pertain principally to Mexico City and to gun running in Dallas. CIA team members generally are informed about such matters and presumably would profit from attending. Little has been done, to this point, on gun running issues. I had been planning to spend preparation time prior to the meeting. The person who would be most appropriate would probably be Tim. If you decide to send someone, Joe might also be a good candidate, although he is less immediately knowledgeable about many of the issues.  
 To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: From: David Marwell/ARRBDate: 06/27/96 10:01:01 AMSubject: Re: Cancellation of the San Francisco Trip  
 When you first raised the issue of the San Francisco conference, I understood that it was of interest to you personally and that you believed it might prove to be of some value to the office. You said that you would like to go and were willing to do it on your time if the office paid the travel expenses. I understand that the added inconvenience of the travel has affected the calculation upon which you made your initial offer and I respect your decision. Given my initial decision to support the trip, I am forced to ask: Are we missing something important? Should we send someone else?  
 To: David Marwell/ARRBcc: From: Jeremy Gunn/ARRB Date: 06/27/96 08:49:20 AMSubject: Cancellation of the San Francisco Trip  
 I think that your decision to have me fly out from National rather than Dulles is an eminently reasonable decision. As I said to you when we first discussed the possibility of my going, I had mixed feelings about the trip. On the one hand, I thought that it was likely to prove to be valuable, but on the other hand I was reluctant to spend even more of my personal time on such projects. The travel would have been completely on my personal time (travel out on either the evening of July 3 or on the Fourth of July and return on a Sunday). During this past week, for example, I have already been spending my early mornings and evenings preparing for the Groden deposition. This coming weekend also will be spent in preparation for the Monday deposition. Although your decision was, as I say, entirely reasonable, the savings for the Review Board would nevertheless be at the direct expense of yet more of my personal time. All things considered, I would therefore like to cancel the trip.

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**